
Norton Youth Soccer 
General Meeting 

10 April 2012 
Minutes 

 
Meeting called to order at:  7:10 PM 
 
 

 Secretary’s report – Melissa Miller  
o March’s General meeting minutes presented at the beginning of the April 

General meeting.  
 

 Treasurer’s report – Chris Cappellini 
o Mansfield Bank 

 Checking:  ≈ $50.717.35 
 

o North Easton Savings Bank – field restoration account 

 Checking:  ≈ $4,209.71  
 

 Registrar Update – Tony Fong 
o Fall –   Fall registrations will open in a few days and continue through May 

31, 2012. Backpack flyer will go out to the schools after vacation week. 
 
 

o Spring –  No issues 
 

 Competitive Update – Tony Fong   
o MYSA has a special Liverpool at Fenway presale 
o MTOC- coaches to bring game balls to round robin games 
o Friendship Tournament will be held June 9-10th. 
o U8/U9 scores/standing will not be published. SCSL will revisit next year.  

 
 

 Field Renovation Project Update  - Brian Murphy 
o Maintenance cost for entire complex yearly estimated at 20-25k. 
o Filed 7, is worse than originally thought, big craters that need to be repaired.  
o Fields to receive crab grass treatment over school vacation week. 

 
 

 Other –  
o Schedule for field lining will come out soon; all coaches will be scheduled a 

weekend of one of their home games.  
o Reviewed and updated bylaw rules, all in attendance voted in favor.  
o Introduced new board members, James Breckner, Prentice Smith, Jeff Siphol 

and Jody Cross.  
 
 
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:25PM 


